
 

 

 17th March 2021 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parent 

In order to support rapid testing in schools, parents and other adults in households with 

children at school who do not have symptoms, can now also access regular, rapid 

coronavirus (COVID-19) testing. This includes childcare and support bubbles.  

  

To order kits to test a household, childcare bubble or support bubble at least one member 

should: 

 be a school, nursery or college pupil; or 

 work in a school, nursery or college (this includes temporary workers or volunteers) 

Kits can be ordered online or collected in person at a designated location. 

 

Details of how to access kits can be found on the GOV.UK website at: 

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-testing-for-households-and-bubbles-of-

school-pupils-and-staff  

 

With kind regards 

  

Mrs J Godbolt 

Business Manager 
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